
Year 1 Newsletter 
 
 

Friday 7th June 2024  

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

In English, we have been sequencing and retelling the story of Lost 

and Found by Oliver Jeffers. If you have any other books by Oliver 

Jeffers, please send them in as we are really enjoying his stories. 

 

In Maths, we have been exploring weight and mass using balance scales. Using 

the balance scales, the children were able to compare heavier and lighter 

classroom items.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have begun our new Design and Technology topic: Puppets.  

On Thursday we explored different methods of joining fabric. Next week, we will 

design and make a character-based hand puppet using a preferred joining 

technique.  

 

Next week, all pupils in Year 1 will be taking part in the Phonics Screening 

Check. It is a short, statutory assessment to ensure that children are making 

sufficient progress in the phonics skills to read words and are on track to become 

fluent readers who can enjoy reading for pleasure and for learning. By the end of 

the summer term each child’s results will be reported to their parents/carers. The 

results will confirm if the child has met the standard threshold. Children who do 

not achieve the expected level will retake the test when they are in Year 2. 

 

Thank you,  

Miss Hepworth and Miss Nicholson   


